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The CRC Task Force was advisory. The text stating that they oversaw

the project was an error. Regarding the letter from the Clark County

Board of Commissioners, the decision the Task Force made at its

meeting on November 29, 2006, was not their final recommendation of

alternatives. It was a decision to forward a set of alternatives to the

public for additional input and comment, prior to the Task Force voting

on a recommendation of alternatives in February 2007. Following this

letter, the Clark County Commissioners were subsequently afforded

additional opportunities to ask questions about and provide input on the

range of alternatives. At its meeting on February 27, 2007, with Clark

County Commissioner Steve Stuart participating, the Task Force made

its recommendation on alternatives to advance to the DEIS. The motion

passed with 33 members in favor, none opposed and no abstentions.

Please see responses to Ms. Nasset's other comment letters submitted

on the FEIS, including letter P-077 regarding the RTC letter and the

Board of Clark County Commissioners' letter, and letter P-079.
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